
December 2022 

UPCOMING MEETINGS 

Meetings are open to the public and/or by Teleconference  
 If you would like to participate by teleconference, please call City Hall to get the call in information  

If you have a disability that requires additional assistance please call City Hall. 
City Council Meeting’s 

Monday, December 12th—6:00 pm 
 

Planning Commission Meeting 
Tuesday, December 27th—4:30 pm 

 
City Hall and Public Works will be CLOSED  

Friday, December 23rd 
Monday, December 26th & 

Monday, January 2nd  
 

See the back for upcoming events  
 

*Volunteer Opportunities*  
The City is now accepting applications for the following Committee Positions 

The 4 year terms will begin on January 1, 2023.  

Applications can be picked up at City Hall or found on the city website  

All applications must be submitted by Monday, December 5 at 4:00 PM    
 

Planning Commission (1 position open) 

Budget Committee (2 positions open)  

Park & Recreation  Committee (2 positions open) 

Event volunteers are always welcome!  

Call City Hall to be added to our events volunteer list.                         

____________________________________________________________ 

Cold Weather Tips  

 Turn off outdoor faucets and be sure to disconnect hoses from them. Make sure the faucet and  

outside portion of the pipes are fully drained. A valve inside many houses will shut off the   

waters flow; then open and close the tap outside to release any water in the pipe.  

 Insulate water pipes that may be vulnerable to the cold or have caused problems before. Pipes 

close to exterior walls can be wrapped with pieces of insulation. For difficult pipes, consult a 

professional on how to select and apply heat tape. Caution: improper use of heat tape can cause 

fires. Pay special attention to indoor water meters. If the meter freezes, it can cause your    

basement to flood. Never put heat tape on the water meter to avoid damaging plastic         

components of the meter. 

 Before cold weather hits; know the location of your water shut–off valve and test it regularly. If 

a pipe breaks, you won’t want to have to find it at that time. 

 Turn off and drain automatic and manual sprinkler systems before the first freeze. 

 If it gets below freezing for a longer period of time, keep cabinet doors leading to exposed 

pipes (such as access doors for sinks) open so that household air can warm them. If you have 

an attached garage, keep its doors shut. Crack a faucet farthest from the space where your water 

enters the house. A very slow drip will keep water molecules moving, reducing the chance that 

pipes will freeze.  

City of Sublimity  

245 NW Johnson St. 

PO Box 146 

Sublimity, OR 97385 

503-769-5475 

www.cityofsublimity.org 

 

PAY YOUR BILL 

ONLINE 

XPRESS BILLPAY 

Xpressbillpay.com  
View & Pay,  

Account History, 

Paperless & Auto Pay 

 
 

REMINDER 
It is the responsibility of the 

owners to pick up after their 

pets. This includes picking 

up after your dogs while at 

the dog park and while 

walking around town. 
 
 

Recreational vehicles  

are  not allowed to be 

parked on city streets for 

more than 72 hours or be 

occupied without a  

city permit 
 

 

It is the responsibility of 

the home owner to keep 

streets clean of leaves and 

debris to the center of the 

street. 

If you use a landscaping  

company, please inform 

them they are not allowed 

to blow leaves into the 

street. 



Thank you to SCTC for helping hang the City’s Christmas lights 

along Center Street! 

 

Upcoming Events  
 

Sublimity Christmas Light Parade 
Saturday, December 3rd  

Parade begins at 6:00 pm  

The theme is “A Minions Christmas in the Country” 

After the parade, join us at Early Settlers Park, next to City Hall, for caroling and to help Santa light the City’s 

Christmas tree!  

After the tree lighting there will be cookies, crafts, and pictures with Santa at the Fire Station! 

Please see the City Website for a Parade entry Form 

 

 

 

 

Free Candy Cane Day Breakfast 

Sublimity Volunteer Firefighters will be hosting a free Candy Cane Day 

Breakfast on Sunday, December 4th, from 8 am to noon, at the Sublimity 

Fire Station. Volunteers will be serving an all you can eat biscuits and gravy 

breakfast, and Santa will be arriving in the fire engine at approximately 9:30 

am and will be handing out candy canes and visiting during the breakfast.  

Admission is free, but attendees are encouraged to donate three cans of 

non-perishable food or to make a monetary donation toward holiday food 

baskets. All food and money collected will go to local families in need this 

holiday season. This is the fifth year for breakfast and will take place of fire-

fighters going through Sublimity to gather food and distribute candy canes. 

Firefighters will still be collecting food at the station and any donations are 

greatly appreciated.  

For more information contact Sublimity Fire District at 503-769-3282 


